
From: Filipová Věra Mgr. <filipovav@jcu.cz> 
Date: Thu, 15 Aug 2019 at 14:52 
Subject: International Staff Training week_University of South Bohemia in České 
Budějovice 
To: president@esnusb.cz <president@esnusb.cz> 
 
 

Dear partner, 
  
we are pleased to invite you to our 7th International Staff Week, which will be held 
from November 25th-29th, 2019. 
Our International Staff Week is designed mainly for participants working in the field 
of International Relations. The programme includes workshop 
sessions, networking events and presentation and „tasting“ of our university and 
its faculties. During the leisure time you can enjoy the Christmas atmosphere of the 
city and the visit of Český Krumlov (UNESCO site). 
The International Staff Week is a great opportunity to get to know the University of 
South Bohemia, meet new colleagues and exchange experience and good practices in 
the field of International Relations and internationalization. 
  
Register and find out more at: 
http://www.jcu.cz/international-relations/international-week/7th-international-week 
or 
http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/7th-international-staff-week-2019 
  
We will be looking forward to seeing you at the University of South Bohemia in České 
Budějovice! 
  
Věra Filipová, Mgr. 
  
Jihočeská univerzita v Českých Budějovicích 
Rektorát - útvar pro zahraniční vztahy 
Branišovská 1645/31a, 370 05 České Budějovice 
M/+420 730 161 422 
T/ +420 389 036 028 
E/ filipovav@jcu.cz 
www.jcu.cz 
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